
Tues 

30th  

Paralympian visit and 
sponsored circuits.  

Tues 

30th 

Pegasus swimming  

Tues 

30th 

Music concert—selected 
pupils 

Thurs 

31st  

Karate demonstration 

Fri 2nd 

8.45am  

Pegasus Class Assembly  

Mon 

5th 

Rags to Riches clothing 
Collection@Church/pub 

Tues 

6th 

Safer Internet Day—
parent workshop 2.30-
3pm  

 

DATES COMING UP 
(parents are welcome at 

events in italic bold) 

 

Cygnus We have been creative using different art materials, space characters to go with our space theme and in RE we have been think-

ing abut how special and unique we all are in God’s eye.  

Tucana We have been learning about the history of the great fire of London and how to do different shapes and patterns in different 

types of pencils.  

Phoenix We have been learning all about volcanoes including how they're formed, types of volcano and types of erup-

tion. We have been using similes and metaphors to write poems about volcanoes too.   

Pegasus we have been hot seating characters from our Wolf Wilder story, calculating with fractions, using vector graphics 

software and learning more about Inuit art.  

WHAT HAS MY CHILD BEEN LEARNING THIS WEEK? 

We are looking forward to our Paralympian  Sponsored 
Challenge on Tuesday. Please could all pupils have P.E kit in 
school on Tuesday. Thankyou for your generous sponsorship 
so far. If you would still like to donate sponsor money, this 
can be handed in at the office or donated online using the 
QR code by the end of January please.  

26th January 

2024 

High standards      We are always very impressed with our pupil’s behaviour in 
lessons and when representing school at tournaments etc. However we would 
appreciate your support in reminding your children that all adults, including 
lunchtime staff and club leaders deserve the same high standard of respect, 
manners and behaviour,  in keeping with our value of belonging.  

We would also appreciate your support in encouraging pupils to adhere to the 
uniform policy. This includes no jewellery, hair ornaments, make-up and nail 
varnish. For many reasons, primarily safety, we do not allow jewellery, other than 
studs in pierced ears and a watch but not a smart watch or religious items. Pupils  
are required to remove watches and studs, or in the case of studs that cannot be 
removed, to tape them over during P.E. lessons to prevent them from causing 
injury. Hair bands, ribbons/bows should not have large flowers or other decoration 
attached.  

Pupils  are required to wear plain black shoes without logos. In the winter, ankle 
boots may be worn, these should also be plain black and without a high heel. For 
health and safety reasons we do not allow children to wear shoes with open toes, 
platform soles or high heels. Trainers can only be worn for PE.   The full policy can 
be found here: St Peter's CE School Alvescot - Uniform (stpeters.oxon.sch.uk)  

Dear families,  
We are very proud of our sportshall athletics U11 team, who worked brilliantly on 
our value this week; working together to come third out of nine teams in the 
competition.    

 

 

Finally, would like to join our fabulous staff team? Do you enjoy working with and making a difference to young 
people? We have a TA vacancy for 4 mornings a week and also 4 hours a week as an after-school TA/cover 
supervisor. This can be two separate positions or a combined role.  
Contact the office if you would like more information.  Have a lovely  (and hopefully less windy!)  
weekend,   

Good Luck to Emma who is 
performing in this weekend’s 

panto @ RAF Brize.  

We are looking forward to 
hearing the music of selected 
pupils this coming Tuesday 
evening in our school hall. 

https://stpeters.oxon.sch.uk/information/uniform




https://www.youtube.com/

watch?v=m5YV6t6mXPE 


